Serial No. Of the Answer Book
Roli No. (in figure)

(in Words)

Superintendent Seal & Signature

FIC. No (For office use only)

FIC. No (For office use only)

ENGLISH - Comp (Fresh/Reappear) 9th

Total Time: 3 Hours

Note: There are THREE Sections of this Paper i.e. A.B and C, attempt each according to the given instructions.

Time: 20 Minutes

Attempt all parts of Section - A. Section - A must be return to the superintendent after 20 minutes even if you have not attempted any question: Overwriting/ defacing/Cutting etc is prohibited in

Attempt all parts of Section - A. Section - A must be return to the superintendent after 20 minutes even if you have not attempted any question. Overwriting/ defacing/Cutting etc is prohibited in Section-A and no credit will be given to such answer. Write the correct option i.e. A/B/C/D in the empty boxes. God is present everywhere the sentence is (A) assertive (B) negative (C) exclamatory (D) imperative A I want to buy a beautiful var. The underlined word is \_\_\_\_\_\_\_. (C) adverb (A) noun (B) yeas iii. Nomads are comped in the shelter of C (A) trees (B) houses (C) rocks · (D) mountains iv. It was a sudden and confused situation which made the people B (A) deaf (B) dumb (C) blind (D)handicapped We saw \_\_\_\_\_ poppies growing among the wheat crops. | A | (A) Red (B)white (C) yellow (D) green vi. He is angry \_\_\_\_\_ me. D (A) In (B) to (C)on (D) with vii. The poem "The old woman" is written by of life. D (A) Emily Dickinson (B) Keats (C)O, Henery (D) Joseph Cmpbel \_\_\_\_ of one state. viii. We are all  $\mathcal{B}$ (A)People (B) citizens (C) teachers (D) rulers ix. "Kith and kin" means (A) Parents (D) relatives (B) servants (C) friends It was called A (C) Sweet well (A) Baire Roma (B) Tanat (D) hell season. xi. Nature shows its full beauty in the D (B) winter (A) Autumn (C) summer (D) spring xii. The word "Curve" means C. (A) straight (C) winding (D) flowery (B) muddy = xiii. We are all born |B|(A) Slaves (B) free (C) innocent (D) masters xiv. The world "Reveal" means |D|(C) to see (A) To throw (B) to find (D) to show xv. The name of Pasteur's wife was D (A) Opliclia (B) endrella (C)ostava (D) ellen

## EMGUSE: - Comp (Fresh/Reappear) 9th -

Note: Time allowed for section B and C is 2 hours and 40 minutes.

## A SECTION OF PROPERTY OF A SECTION ASSESSMENT OF A SECTION OF THE THE SECTION OF SECTION Marks: 36 Attempt any SIX Parts out of the following. Each Part carries equal marks. 11. 18 i. Who was Helenkeller? Why had people become home less? ii. iii. What is meant by tolerance? Why did the crowd roared in one voice "Pairistan Zindabad"? iv. What did Hazrat Usman (R.A) tell Hazrat From (R.A). ٧. When does nature show its full beauty vi. vii. Who attended upon the injured persons? What was Bill's attitude towards his servants? viii. Ш. Paraphrase one of the following Stanzas. I wandered lonely as a cloud, That floats on high over vales and hills When all at once I saw a crowd A host of golden daffodils, (b) Her brood gone from her, And her thought as still, As the water. Under a ruined mill. IV. Read the Stanza carefully & answer the questions given at the end, I wandered lonely as a cloud That floats on high over vales and hills, When all at once I saw a crowed. A host of golden daffodils. Questions: ldentify simile in the stanza. (i) (ii) What did the poet see?. Where does the cloud float. (iii) What is the name of the poet and poem? Read the Passage carefully & answer the questions given at the end. We saw real poppies growing among the wheat crops and sometimes on the roof of the

We saw real poppies growing among the wheat crops and sometimes on the roof of the houses. The villages looked neat and clean. They were washed by the recent rain behind them were snowcapped mountains. Every few miles there was a quaint little fort each with four top heavy towers. The alder trees grew on either side of the stream.

## Questions:

- (i) Where were the real popples growing?
- (ii) How did the villages look?
- (iii) Where were the snowcapped mountains?
- (iv) Where did the older trees grow?
- (v) What is the name of the unit from which the passage is taken?

5

Note: Translate the following in to Urdu.

VI.	(a). The Jew learnt a bitter lesson where as he had hoped to make more money, he made none at all. He went to Hazrat Usman (R.A) and offered to sell the other half of the well also. Hazrat Usman (R.A) could have refused to buy it, for the Muslims had no longer any difficulty.
	(b) (i) There were arched bridges over the streams. (ii) When was Allama lqbal born? (iii) He seized his pen and began to write.
VII.	(a) Write a Letter to your friend asking him/her to spend winter holidays with you 4
	OR  Write an application to the Principal/Headmaster for school leaving certificate.
	(b) Write a Story with the help of the given outlines.
VIII.	Three fest friends
V 111.	(i) انسان لالچی ہے۔ (ii) چراغ تلے اندھیرا.
	(ii) جو گرجتے ہیں وہ برستے نیہں۔ (iv) بچوں سے بیار کرو ۔
	(v) کیا ہم کراچی جانینگیے ؟ (vi) موم بنی بجها دو .
	(۷) سے ہم سربھی بدنید ہے .
	(۷) سے ہم سربھی بالیت ہے .  (vii) بچے کرکٹ کھیل چکے ہیں۔  (vii) استاد انگریزی پڑ ھا رہا ہے ۔